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SAFEWAY ANCHORED SHOPPING CENTER AT ANTHEM – MERRILL RANCH

NEC N. Hunt Hwy & Merrill Ranch Pkwy
Florence, Arizona

Property Highlights:

• Zoning: CC (Community Commercial)

• Strategically located on Hunt Hwy. servicing Anthem, Arizona Farms, Magic 
Ranch, and other master planned communities 

• Part of Del Webb’s Anthem at Merrill Ranch community 

• Daily N/S traffic counts of 11,331 VPD 

Demographics:

• Average Income
1 mile
$86,241

3 miles
$75,044

5 miles
$73,677

• Population
1 mile 
3,591

3 miles
11,927

5 miles
13,439

1,000 SF

In Escrow

1,200 SF
(Existing nail salon please 
do not disturb operator)

2,100 SF
(Existing dentist office please 

do not disturb operator)

In Escrow

Shops:

1,000 SF
1,200 SF
2,100 SF

Pads:

Lot 6 – 2.90 AC
Lot 1 – 3.08 AC
Lot 1A - .99 AC – In Escrow

Lot 2 – 1.01 AC – In Escrow

Available:



Conceptual Site Plan

VACANT – 1,000 SF

VACANT – 1,200 SF

VACANT – 2,100 SF

Shops:

1,000 SF
1,200 SF
2,100 SF

Pads:

Lot 6 – 2.90 AC
Lot 1 – 3.08 AC
Lot 1A - .99 AC – In Escrow

Lot 2 – 1.01 AC – In Escrow

Available:

2.90 AC

3.08 AC

.99 AC
In 

Escrow 1.01 AC
In

Escrow



Floor Plan 1 - Dental



Floor Plan 2 - Dental





AZ Big Media

Starlight Homes buys 399 Pinal County home sites for $20M

The Land Agency, an Arizona-based land brokerage firm,
announced today the successful closing of 399 finished home
sites in Magic Ranch, Pinal County, AZ. The buyer was Starlight
Homes.

Howard Weinstein and Patty Lafferty of The Land Agency
represented the seller Communities Southwest and Starlight
Homes was the buyer. The price for the transaction was
approximately, $20 million.

Magic Ranch is located south and east of Hunt Highway and
Arizona Farms Road. The Pinal County south San Tan Valley
location has been a sales hot spot for entry level priced new
home communities.

Weinstein, Founding Principal, noted, “We are thrilled to be a
part of this transaction in the South Pinal San Tan Valley
submarket. This closing represents some of the last remaining
finished homesites in the San Tan Valley, which were left over
from the Housing Recession.”

For additional information regarding this transaction, contact
Howard Weinstein at howard@tlaaz.com or at 480-248-6138.

The Land Agency is an Arizona-based land brokerage firm
exclusively representing some of the largest homebuilders,
developers, investors, landowners, farmers and lenders within
Phoenix metropolitan area.
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